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August 31, 2005 
 

 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 

 
Dear Council Members: 
 

The Commissioner of Public Works is planning to fund a portion of the Urban Storm Trees 
and Green Best Management Practices program from the Sewer Maintenance Fund.  The 

program is only partially funded at present and needs additional funding to be completed as 
designed.  The program will be conducted by the Environmental Services Section of the 
Operations Division of the Department of Public Works.  

 
Attached is a “Title Only” resolution for introduction at the next Common Council meeting 

and it is our intent to fill the file by letter to the appropriate committee prior to their next 
meeting. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 
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